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On or about Sunday, February 11™, the NYCDOT Division of Bridges will conduct maintenance repairs
on the Greenpoint Avenue Bridge over Newtown Creek according to the schedule below. As a result,
either single lane closure will take place (but not at the same time) from 11:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. (early
morning). During construction, the bike lane will be closed. A temporary lane will be provided for
cyclist.

Ydanis Rodriguez, Commissioner

Two-way traffic will be maintained.
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Chery Mckenzie from Community Affairs is available to provide information about this project at 212-839-6307 or at
Cmckenzie@dot.nyc.gov. For all NYC non-emergency services, including inquiries regarding NYCDOT construction
projects, dial 311.




